From: I

Sent: 19 August 2015 16:52
To: Mutasa, Tendai
Subject: The old bath house Flask Walk

Dear Tendai Mutassa
I would like to object to the basement development in Flask Walk .
It will cause disruption to the residents ,and New End School with lorries blocking the road , causing not only a salty

hazard but risking the stability of properties near to it , yours sincerely ,Linda Grove
9 Belsize Lane

NW3 5AD
Linda Grove

Sent from my iPhone



